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The only inquiries that I have had since my last report are those concerning the 
arrival of “ reasonable assurance of employment” notices. Several staff members 
have asked me if I know anything about when they will be presented. The only thing 
I can tell them is to be patient and that I do not have any more knowledge about 
this item than they do. We have been advised that they are on the way and will be 
presented soon. 

I heard several positive comments from staff  5/17 concerning the arrival of 
Mr.St.Claire Adriaan. It was very reassuring that he was able to get to school so 
quickly and talk to us at the Tuesday morning meeting. His arrival sent a strong 
message concerning Encore's future.    
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